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Rules Committee,

It's my constitutional right to have an equal vote in U.S. presidential elections. I believe
HB2927 with no amendments or ballot referral will achieve this. It's time to elect the president
by National Popular Vote. I urge you to pass HB2927. 
Thank you.

Carol Newman 
caroltov@pacifier.com 
44331 Peterson Lane 
Astoria, Oregon 97103
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